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Advisory for Malaysian Nationals travelling to India on

Carry/use of Satellite Phones

Consequent to the opening of the regular international air

travel to India, instances have come to the notice where in

foreign nationals (including those holding diplomatic passport)

have been found carrying Satellite Phones in luggage.

Under Section 6 of the Indian Wireless Act and Section 20

of the Indian telegraph Act carrying/use of satellite phones, by

foreign nationals (irrespective of the category of passport)

without prior, approval is illegal and unauthorised.

All foreign nationals planning a visit to India are, therefore,

advised to strictly follow above guidelines, and comply with entry

related requirements issued by the Government of India from

time to time on carrying/use of Satellite phone to/in India.
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